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Please do not raise taxes on the diminishing middle class. All of these proposed 

taxes will make it harder and harder for Oregonians to make ends meet. The party in 

control needs to start really thinking about how this hurts All Oregonians. Taxing our 

way forward is not the solution. Cut your spending to waste in the government.  

 

Sincerely  

Joanne Doyle.  

Native Oregonian and small business owner.  


